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From: “Vetterhoffer, Dana” <Dana.Vetterhoffer@Illinois.gov>
To: “foxt@ipcb.state.il.us” <foxt@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 4/30/20 10 9:54 AM
Subject: R10-8: Group II Consumer and Commercial Products
CC: “Bloomberg, David E.” <David.Bloomberg@Illinois.gov>

Mr. Fox:

The Illinois EPA recently filed comments in response to comments filed by Mostardi Platt, recommending a
short extension of the May 1, 2010, compliance date to August 1, 2010. It was recently brought to my
attention that our comments could potentially cause confusion because, while May us the compliance date
for the majority of the rule revisions, the compliance date for the industrial cleaning solvents section
(218/219.187) is April 1, 2011. I just wanted to clarify that the Agency’s comment was only intended to
address references to the May 1, 2010, compliance date. In other words, the Agency is not recommending
that the 2011 compliance date for solvents be shortened.

If this is something I need to include in a filing, please let me know.

Thank you,
Dana E. Vetterhoffer
Assistant Counsel, Air Regulatory Unit
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
1021 North Grand Ave. East
P.O. Box 19276
Springfield, IL 62794
Tele: 217-782-5544; Fax: 217-782-9807
Email: dana.vetterhoffer@illinois.gov
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